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Dear Ladies of the Evening Star Quilter’s Guild, 
 

“September 1976 to September 2012” 
 

We are celebrating “25” amazing years honoring our mission to promote   
interest and knowledge in the area of quilt making, to promote appreciation of 
the art form, to educate people in all aspects of quilting and to engage in      
charitable projects through quilt making. 
 
Twenty five years ago the first meeting of the newly formed Evening Star 
Quilter’s Guild was held at the Belvidere American Legion Post, Greenwich 
Street, Belvidere, New Jersey.  Approximately 30 people attended, officers were 
elected, and the By-Laws of the National Quilting Association were voted on 
and adopted until such time as specific By-Laws could be drawn up for the local 
organization. It was also decided to apply for membership 
as a chapter of the  National Quilting Association. 
 
We look forward to gathering at the September 11th meet-
ing to celebrate and enjoy special refreshments with our 
founding members; Jane Schreffler, Sharon Rehrig and 
Nellie Rinehart. 

JELLY ROLL RACE 
Saturday, September 22  

at St. John’s UMC Church, Hope, NJ 
10:00 AM—Bring your own lunch 

Website: esqg.com                                         >Evening Star Quilter’s Guild 

   QUILTS UNCOVERED 
The History of Quilting in America 

 
     Judy Grow will present a lecture and trunk 
show entitled, “Quilts Uncovered”, which 
explores the history of quilts in America with 
emphasis on the evolving technology that  
enabled the craft and art of quilting.  Her   
lecture is illustrated with at least 20 or more 
historic quilts from her collection. 

Judy will be our program speaker 
At the ESQG meeting on October 9, 2012. 

BOARD MEETING 
 

Tuesday, September 4, 2012 
6:30 PM 

Belvidere High School Library 
All are welcome! 

A Special Note……… 
 
Sign up for our workshops 
early!  And please be ready 
to pay as you register. 

October 27, 2012 
Appliqué  Irises -Linda Hall 

February 2, 2013 
Mystery Quilt 
May 18, 2012 

Bamboo Quilt—Pam Kosa 
 

Thank You!   
You are the BEST! 

GETTING TO KNOW YOU: 
Remember to wear your    

hand-made ESQG name tag ſ  



 2 

2  

September 4, 2012  Board Meeting   
September 8-9, 2012  Victorian Days   Belvidere NJ 
September 11, 2012  Guild Meeting   25th Anniversary! 
September 22, 2012  Stitching in Hope  Jelly Roll Races-Irene Compton 
October 9, 2012  Guild Meeting   Quilt Historian-Judy Grow 
October 13, 2012  Stitching in Hope  Holiday Placemats for Charity 
October 27, 2012  Workshop   Appliqué Irises-Linda Hall 
November 10, 2012  Stitching in Hope  Charity Activity 
November 13, 2012  Guild Meeting   Sewing Machine Accessories -Peggy Baird 
December 4, 2012  Board Meeting   
December 8, 2012  Stitching in Hope  Cutting Bee—Lorraine Hare 
December 11, 2012  Guild Meeting   Christmas Party 
January 8, 2013   Guild Meeting   Appliqué Techniques -Lorraine Hare 
January 12, 2013  Stitching in Hope   
February 2, 2013  Mystery Quilt   Note-Feb. 9, 2013, Snow Date 
February 9, 2013  Stitching in Hope   
February 12, 2013  Guild Meeting   Wool Appliqué—Nancy Murphy 
March 5, 2013   Board Meeting 
March 9, 2013   Stitching in Hope   
March 12, 2013   Guild Meeting   Red Work—Jane Bodolsky and Irene Compton 
April 6, 2013 (1:00)  Quirky Quilter   Bello Giorno in Belvidere NJ 
April 9, 2013   Guild Meeting   Crazy Quilts—Jacqui Clarkson 
April 13, 2013   Stitching in Hope 
April 24-27, 2013  Paduka, Kentucky 
May 11, 2013   Stitching in Hope 
May 14, 2013   Guild Meeting   Barn Quilt Project—Audrey Planner 
May 18, 2013   Workshop   Bamboo Quilt—Pam Kosa 
June 4, 2013   Board Meeting 
June 11, 2013   Guild Meeting   Guild Tea—Angie Lemaster and Fran Viscicaro 
 
Guild meetings are held at:     Workshops and Stitching in Hope are held at: 
Belvidere High School Cafeteria     St. John’s UMC Church 
806 Oxford St., Belvidere NJ 07823    354 High St. Hope,  NJ  07844 
Doors open at 6:30 pm      Hours: 9:00 am to 4:00 pm 

 Board meetings are held in the Belvidere High School Library 
 

 
 

 

A bed without a quilt is like a sky without stars... 
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Results of Our 
June Survey: 
 
Respondents: 43 
 
Appliqué: Hand, 21—Machine, 26 
Embroidery Stitches: 21 
Fabric Selection/Color Wheel: 17 
Rotary Cutting: 9 
Paper Piecing: 20 
Curves: 15 
Bindings: 11 
Quilt Designs: Dresden Plate,14—
Drunkard’s Path,14—Hunters Star,10—
Flying Geese,9—Half Square Triangles,5—
Prairie Points,14—Arts Quilts,12—Scrappy 
Quilts,24—Eleanor Burns Quilt in a Day,17 
Sewing Machine Accessories & Use: 20 
Antique Quilts and care: 12 
Charity Day: Care packages for needy,21—
Pillow cases for homeless,31—Placemats/
Meals on Wheels,29 

ESQG CLOTHING 
SALE!   

 
The list of clothing/accessories with price list 
and order form can be found on our website. 

Contact:  Rosemarie Greg—
rosemarie1025@rcn.com 

LOOK > 

ESQG COMMITTEES 2012-2013 
Challenge: 
 Marlene Marlowe & Leana McCutcheon 
UFO Challenge:   
 Solvai Sanchez & Sharon Roehrig 
Quilts of Love: 
 Judy Zeitler & Carol Marks 
Hospitality: 
 Mary Lou Nichols, Edie Ervey and 
 Donna Koenig 
New Membership: 
 Bonnie Eamigh & Mary Lou MacGregor 
Newsletter: 
 Kathy Daniels 
Programs: 
 Rosemary McGuinness 
2013 Raffle Quilt: 
 Penny Smith 
Sunshine Girl: 
 Lorraine Hare 
Victorian Days: 
 Jane Schreffler, Lorraine Cline,           
 Min Kennedy & Barbara Contini 
Warren County Fair: 
 Carol Smith 
Ways and Means: 
 Irene Compton 

Victorian Days-September 8 & 9 
      

     Jane, Lorraine, Min & Barbara would love 
your help.  Rosemary and Irene are selling raffle 
tickets.  Why not stop by and lend a hand,     
relieve the ladies, promote our Guild and share 
your love of quilting? 

“In the crazy quilt of life,  
I’m glad you’re in my block of friends.” 

ƆƆƆƆƆƆ 
Bring a warm and happy message to Guild members in 

need.  Just message Lorraine Hare  
lorrhare@ptd.net 

Telephone: 570-801-6080 
and they will receive our special  

wishes and good cheer! 

Suggestions for Future Newsletters? 
The Stitch Line is your Guild news.   
Do you have: 
x� a quick story to share for everyone’s enjoy-

ment?  
x� good “tips” for other quilters?   
x� quilting related places to go, things to do and 

see? 
Email Kathy: kathleen.b.daniels@comcast.net or 
908-763-1181 by the 2nd Tuesday of the month. 

CHALLENGE! 
Participating in the 2012/2013 
Challenge?  Bring a 6” fabric 
square to the September meeting. 

Reminder from Theresa Schoonover about Friendship 
Quilts!  If you signed up, be sure to bring all the items from 
the list you received in June to the September meeting. 



Feel free to advertise your crafting business and items for sale here!
Find us on Facebook!
Evening Star Quilterʼs Guild - Belvidere, NJ
https://www.facebook.com/groups/
130728106956089/

Azie ‘n Jackie
Longarm Machine Quilting

Custom – Traditional Bedspreads   
29 Alden Street, Milford, NJ         

908 709-9700  -  908 996-3062

www.aziesquilting.com
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